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20th March, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception
Welcome to your child’s learning pack.  As the Reception curriculum develops skills through play, the activities in the pack and VLE will reflect this and there is no pressure to complete them.  As mentioned yesterday, we are giving children the first week to acclimatise to a different way of life, so you have a week to adjust and seek clarification if necessary.  From Monday, 30th March the only formal teaching that will be given to Reception will be phonics and maths.

Reading
Inside the main pack you will find a smaller wallet with 2 Read, Write Inc reading books: one is their current reading book from phonics lessons and the other is a book from the most appropriate level for their reading ability (not previously seen) and a related writing book. Whilst the school is closed, we plan to create a weekly reading pack for each child in Reception which will be available for collection on Mondays (from the 30th).  To comply with social distancing guidelines, the packs will be available under the shelter outside the Years 1 & 2 Classroom.  Families will be asked to return the previous week’s pack and then collect a new week’s pack.  If any family is having to self-isolate, we will do our best to deliver them to your home. 
Each week will follow the same structure:
- Each week day will have a speed sounds lesson.
- Three days of lessons related to the new books (preferably Tuesday- Thursday)
Videos will be uploaded to the VLE of speed sounds lessons and lessons on the new books that are sent home, with guidance on what to complete on each day.  If you have any queries regarding this you can contact Miss. Chaloner through the VLE or school admin email.
A selection of books to develop a love of reading will also be available when exchanging reading packs.

Maths
[bookmark: _GoBack]Inside your pack you will also find numicon, multi-link, a 10s frame and a red maths book.  In the weekly email you will be given suggested activities to complete with your child.

Other Subjects
From the beginning of the Summer Term on 20th April, half-termly emails will be sent with suggested activities for other subjects related to the class topic.  In anticipation of this please find your child’s Purple Mash login detail- this will be explained nearer the time.

I am aware that this is a huge amount of information to take in.  Please do not worry- we will do our very best to guide you through this difficult time, both personally and professionally.  Most importantly, take care of yourself and your family and we look forward to welcoming you all back to our thriving school community once schools re-open.

Yours sincerely
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Lorna Pleavin
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‘Enabling every child to fulfil
his/her potential in a nurturing
Christian environment.’
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